
From: Gina Geranen
To: Public Comment - PC
Subject: Re-zoning Rancho
Date: Wednesday, September 06, 2023 6:08:20 PM

Hello,

I have lived in the neighborhood for 60 years and I am opposed to the re-zoning of Rancho to
residential.  If residential goes up then more traffic in the neighborhood in which we don’t
need on top of the morning drop off and afternoon pickup at Loyola School.  It’s already hard
enough getting in and out of our street.  

We do not need anymore housing going up in our neighborhood.  We don’t need anymore
traffic than what we have to deal with now.  

Please consider leaving Rancho as is.

Thank you

Neighbor on Brentwood Street 
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